
How to sell OHIO STATE FOOTBALL RAFFLE TICKETS Remotely
The work of Kiwanis and the service that they provide to their communities is needed now more 
than ever.   With our new normal, our fundraisers all have come to a stop, but the Kiwanis Club of 
Columbus is providing an option for your club to raise needed funds.   Many of you are familiar 
with the Ohio State Football Ticket Raffle and we would like to continue this fundraiser and add in 
a chance to win a bit extra.

*Note for the 2021 Raffle –  If attendance is restricted and we do not receive tickets, we reserve the 
right to offer cash prizes.   We will have 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners of $1,000, $500 and $250 respectively.

How to sell tickets remotely.    You will need the following items:

1. Your cell phone
2. Set up a Venmo, CashApp, PayPal or Zelle account that is connected to your bank account 

and/or accept cash or checks. 
3. Your Social Media account – Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, etc. or even your phone - text 

and e-mail.

Tell everyone what you are doing!  Tell them you are selling raffle tickets to win a pair of season 
tickets to the 2021 Ohio State Football home season (tickets are on in C deck between the 30 and 
40 yard line.   Post this on your social media accounts (listed above) or pick up the phone and call.  
Check in with your friends and ask them to buy a few raffle tickets. 

  Here is a sample of what to write:

Hello Friends,

My Kiwanis Club is selling tickets to win 2 season tickets for the 2021 Ohio State Football 
home games in section C, between the 30- and 40-yard line.   To enter this raffle, tickets 
are $5.00 each.   Let me know if you are interested and you can pay me via (Venmo, 
CashApp, PayPal, Zelle, cash or check).  Once I receive your payment, I will write your 
name, phone # and e-mail on the ticket (so you can be contacted), take a picture of your 
completed tickets and text it to you.    The drawing will be Monday, August 16th at noon. 

We are in a whole new world now.    Please let us know what questions you may have!

Sincerely,

Bob Barnes
Buckeye Ticket Raffle Chair
Columbus Kiwanis Foundation 

   Send questions to: KiwanisClubofColumbus@gmail.com


